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May 2016

Dear Applicant 










Thank you for your interest in the post of Assistant Curriculum Leader of Mathematics at Norham High School, this is a permanent position and will begin in September 2018.  We are delighted that you have taken an interest in this position at our school, we hope the information below will help you decide whether Norham High School is the school that you would like to be part of.  We are looking to appoint a dynamic and enthusiastic teacher with high expectations, who is keen to take the next step in their career.  They will be passionate about mathematics, able to inspire and motivate young people, they must be committed to the highest standards of teaching and learning, through lesson planning, and high quality assessment, if this sounds like you, please read on …

Norham High School is at an exciting point in its development and you could be part of this.  When Norham was last visited by Ofsted in May 2016, inspectors recognised the improvements that had been made.  The June 2016 GCSE results which followed this inspection validated their view, with a positive progress 8 figure.  Whilst results in 2017 were good in the majority of subjects, they were disappointing in English and mathematics and did not meet our aspirations.  We are confident that our current pupils are being supported to better progress.

There is a real sense amongst pupils, staff and parents that ‘things are changing at Norham’ and we hope you will want to be part of this change.  

Norham High School continues to work in partnership with Churchill Community College a neighbouring Outstanding school where we share leadership and staffing across the schools.  Opportunities will exist for the successful applicant to be supported in their professional development by both schools – a rare opportunity!

The mathematics department consists of 4 teachers, including this post. They teach math’s to all pupils across the age and ability range in Key Stage 3 and 4.  We are looking for a committed, enthusiastic and ambitious teacher who would relish the opportunity to develop their leadership skills as Assistant Curriculum Leader and be an integral part of our Math’s team.  

The strength of our school is the commitment of the staff and their support for each other and the pupils they work with.  We are really keen to appoint the right person, who will make a difference to the life chances of our pupils.  Please read the enclosed information and decide if Norham High School is where you would like to work.  

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Wednesday 25th April 2018.  Please send your completed application form and a letter of no more than two sides of A4, which will outline how your skills and experiences make you the best person for the job.  

Shortlisted candidates will be contacted for interviews, which will take place during week beginning 30th April 2018.
Applications can be returned by email to susan.lee@ntlp.org.uk or by post to Mrs S Lee, Norham High School, Alnwick Ave, North Shields NE29 7BU
Thank you again for your interest in this post.  

Yours faithfully  
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David Baldwin

Executive Headteacher


